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ICARS Newsletter 16/12/2022 

Please find this week’s ICARS newsletter attached to this email. 
        

 Sirona School-Aged Immunisation Service For the attention of 
BNSSG GP Practices only 
 
Please be aware that the telephone contact for the Sirona School-Aged Immunisation Service 
have changed. Going forward, if you need to contact the BNSSG SAI Team please use the 
following number: 0300 124 5515. This has replaced their previous number, 01275 373104, 
which is no longer in use.  
  

Further Information 

Back issues of these bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSEI website here.   
If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated Public 
Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net 
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